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I strongly oppose the proposed LD 867 bill. Today marks a record in high of 400 
COVID related hospitalizations in Maine. This is proof that allowing for people to 
make uninformed choices instead of following scientific research is not working. 
Leaving open to option to mandate vaccines may be the only effective way to protect 
our communities. 


